
July 9, 2019 

Notice to IFTA Jurisdictions 

To all IFTA Commissioners and IFTA Inc. Staff: 

The State of Alabama recently passed legislation that incorporates a tax rate change for 3rd Quarter of 
2019. As the rate change is effective September 1, 2019, Alabama will have a split rate for this quarter. 

The rate change is listed below: 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Alabama Motor Carrier Services Section by 
phone at (334) 242-9000. 

Sincerely, 

Jay Starling, IFTA Commissioner 
Alabama Department of Revenue  
Motor Vehicle Division 
jay.starling@revenue.alabama.gov 


